
Sincerely, 

Oe  

CENTRAL INTELLIGENCE AGENCY 
WASHINGTON. D.C. 20505 

0 1 JUN 1982 
Bernard Fensterwald Jr., Esq. 
Fensterwald & Associates 
Suite 900, Twin Towers Building 
1000 Wilson Boulevard 
Arlington, VA 22209 

Dear Mr. Fensterwald: 

This is in response to your letter of 24 May 1982 in which 
you, on behalf of your clients, J. Gary Shaw and Mark Allen, 
requested information from the files of this Agency under the 
Freedom of Information Act (FOIA). Specifically, you requested 
information pertaining to Silvia Duran. 

We are somewhat confused by your request for records on 
this individual. Our records indicate that you submitted a 
request for information on Silvia Duran in 1975 and we provided 
you with all releasable information in 1976. Are you seeking 
an updated search from 1975 to the present? 

Your request is being placed in suspense pending your 
response. 

John E. Bacon 
Information and Privacy Coordinator 


